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[BUSIIESS]
Gucci coming to Shops at
Bravern

Oct 22, 2013 at 4:00PM

The Shops at The Bravern will be getting a new tenant in 2014 as Gucci makes plans to remodel
three suites at the high-end retail complex in Bellevue.

Gucci is acquiring about 8,000-square-feet of space where Brooks Brothers, DNA 2050 and Piazza
Sempione had once been, said Hamilton McCulloh with Green Rubino, which handles public
relations for The Shops at The Bravern. He added neither a tentative construction nor opening date
has been set.

"A store like Gucci, it's pretty high end," McCulloh said, "so it takes a little longer than your run-of-
the-mill retailer."

Design plans were received by the city of Bellevue on Oct. 11, but the review process has not yet
started.
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